
 

 

From: Jimmie Horton  
Sent: Monday, November 15, 2021 11:15 AM 
To: Jeremy Thomas <dunlapstoneinc@aol.com> 
Subject: RE: Dunlap Stone 77-0020/979146 (479146) 
 
Mr. Thomas: 

 

Excellent.  Thanks for the updated agreement letter. 

 

Sincerely: 

 

J Horton 

Ph. (615) 532-0533 

 

From: Jeremy Thomas <dunlapstoneinc@aol.com>  

Sent: Monday, November 15, 2021 8:03 AM 

To: Jimmie Horton <Jimmie.Horton@tn.gov> 

Cc: Kristy Smedley <ksmedley@asaengineeringinc.com> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Dunlap Stone 77-0020/979146 (479146) 

 

Mr Horton,  

 No Comment 

Jeremy Thomas 

Dunlap Stone Inc. 

 

From: Jimmie Horton  

Sent: Friday, November 12, 2021 5:53 PM 

To: 'dunlapstoneinc@aol.com' <dunlapstoneinc@aol.com> 

Cc: Kristy Smedley <ksmedley@asaengineeringinc.com> 

Subject: Dunlap Stone 77-0020/979146 (479146) 

 

Mr. Thomas: 

 

Good evening.  Attached is the draft air quality permit regarding the asphalt plant for you to review 

and to provide feedback if necessary concerning this permit upon receipt.  Please review it within 

about a week’s time (before November 19) and contact me if you have any questions or comments 

at your earliest convenience.  The approval of the draft in its current form can be confirmed with the 

reply of “no comments” where afterwards an official copy of your permit will be issued to you 

following a final review by the Division.  

 

Also please revise the attached agreement letter based on my comments. 

 

If there are any other inquiries concerning this correspondence, feel free contact me at your 

convenience. 
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